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Vigilance Awareness Week observed in BHEL

New Delhi: Mr. B. Prasada Rao, CMD, BHEL administered the pledge of Integrity to
employees on the inaugural day of 'Vigilance Awareness Week' at Corporate Office of
BHEL. Speaking on the occasion, CMD stressed on the need of optimal utilization of
technology, simplification of procedures and minimizing discretionary powers in the
functioning of the company. The messages of the Hon'ble President of India, Vice
President of India, Prime Minister and Central Vigilance Commissioner were also read
out. Functional Directors, CVO and other senior officers were present on the
occasion.
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